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3 April 2020 

 

 

CONTINUATION OF VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 

 

Pursuant to ASX Listing Rule 17.2, Pacific Star Network Limited ACN 009 221 630 (ASX:PNW) requests a continuation of 

its voluntary suspension for a further two weeks as it continues to assess the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic on its 

business. 

 

With the continued uncertainty surrounding the AFL and NRL seasons, restrictions on event gatherings and the 

economic impact on advertisers, which are core to the PNW business, PNW is reviewing its staffing structure and 

working with its clients, sporting bodies, financier and suppliers to reach a position to inform the market.   PNW will 

provide an update of activities prior to the commencement of normal trading on Friday, 17 April 2020.  In the 

meantime, PNW withdraws its previously provided guidance in respect of its financial performance for FY20.   

 

PNW is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be granted or of any other information 

necessary to inform the market about the voluntary suspension. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Jodie Simm 

Company Secretary 


